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Dear Parents and Carers,  

With the snow and freezing temperatures I have already closed the school on 

Monday and Tuesday this week. Whilst snow is still forecast on Wednesday and 

roads are treacherous with ice, staffing is an issue. Therefore, school will 

remain closed on Wednesday 9th February.   

Looking at Thursday and Friday, it is the freezing temperatures that concern 

me with regard to having children of critical workers back in the building. As 

you are aware part of our Covid procedures have been to have doors and 

windows open to increase ventilation in school. Whilst children have been 

advised to wear extra layers, these sub-zero temperatures would make it 

unbearable and unsafe for children and staff to work in classrooms. I have made 

the difficult decision to stay closed for all children for the rest of the week. 

All being well I hope to be able to send out remote learning on Thursday this 

week and have printed packs available for collection on Thursday and Friday. 

Please collect between 11:00am and 2:00pm on Thursday and Friday this week. 

Stay safe.    

Mrs E Pearson 


